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                  Friday 4 July 2025 
 

RE: Talents and Interests Assembly Golden Bear Assembly 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As you know, each term we celebrate our children’s talents and interests through our ‘Talents and 

Interests’ assemblies. As a school, we are committed to nurturing and developing children’s passions 

by exposing them to a broad range of experiences. 

This week, our Talents and Interests assembly will showcase swimming, gymnastics, and dance. 

 

A primary focus of our curriculum is to raise aspirations and to engender a sense of personal pride in 

achievement so during this assembly we would like to celebrate the achievements made by the 

children of Grange Park Primary School in their out of school endeavours as well as any extra 

curricular activity that they do here. 

 

If your child/ren has/have received an award of any sort (certificate, medal, trophy) this term we 

would like them to bring it to school on/by Thursday 10 July so that their achievements can be 

celebrated in the assembly and awards can be shown. Please ensure that they are labelled with your 

child’s name and are given to the teacher, by yourself or your child/ren, at the beginning of the day 

letting them know what it is and to ensure safe keeping. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to hearing about your child’s talents, interests 

and successes! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Rebecca Neale 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 


